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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
English Texts and Revision Guides 

 
 
This year, students will be continuing their study of English Literature and it is desirable that 
students own their own copy of these texts rather than sharing books amongst students. We 
are able to offer GCSE texts and revision guides at a special reduced fee. These texts are Macbeth, 
An Inspector Calls and A Christmas Carol. Although it is acceptable for students to have a different 
version from the ones we offer, the versions we offer are recommended by the exam board and are a 
competitive price which are as follows: 
 

 An Inspector Calls – GCSE text  £8.25 
 A Christmas Carol – GCSE text £2.60 
 Macbeth – GCSE text              £3.20 

 
There are also revision guides that are written specifically for the GCSE course that your child is 
following and include helpful exam tips as well as covering all of the content that they need to revise.  
All revision guides for the texts above and the poetry anthology revision guide are available at £3.20 
each. 
 
We also have a revision guide and a revision workbook for English Language available at £2.75 
 
We have had lots of positive feedback from pupils over the past few years about how much help and 
support these guides have provided and lots of parents find them a useful way to engage with their 
children when helping them to organise their revision time at home. 
 
If your child would be interested in purchasing any of these books, they are available to order 
through the shop on our online payment system, ParentPay and can also be found on our 
website: Parents-Parentpay and School Shop https://seafordhead.org/parents/new-page/  
  
If you do not have a ParentPay login, please email ParentPay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s 
name and tutor group. 
 
Alternatively, you can buy these yourself on Amazon or eBay or from an independent book shop.  
 
Students will be notified via their school email when the books are ready to collect from the 
finance office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jack Gant 
 
Mr J Gant 
Second in Charge of English 


